

## Welcome to Tiniciti!

Congratulations! All the teachers and administration team at Tiniciti Preschool is excited and pleased to welcome you and your family! We are certain that you will add much to our progressive community. We are grateful for having you and reassure you that our altruistic and devoted staff is the best possible fit for you and your child today.

We look forward to serving you, creating a nurturing, memorable and educationally exceptional experience. In addition to our Open House that there are a number of other exciting events we have planned for you!

Because Tiniciti will be your child's first academic experience we plan to further reach out to schedule individual family orientation meetings. At these meetings, you will meet with your child's teacher and make some important choices. These teacher's will also keep in touch regarding annual assessments and will make sure you have all the information you need to document your child's success and progress.

As part of our Tiniciti Preschool community you and your family will always be invited and encouraged to engage in the plethora and wide array of activities we have planned throughout the year. You will receive a wealth of information about various events, celebrations, lectures and holidays at the school and continue to meet some significant contacts, mentors and corporate team members. Of course, you will receive all information in a variety of ways between now and the start of the school year and you can always reach out with questions!

You can find important dates for the 2019 - 2020 academic school year in the Welcome Package, our app, front desk and online resources.

Please feel free to reach out with any questions you may have - our dedicated team is always available and happy to answer your questions. Again, it is our goal to make your child's transition as smooth as possible!

Sincerely,

Mariana Godinez

Tiniciti Preschool CFO